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Sultanate of Oman
Ministry of Health
Directorate General of Pharmaceutical
Affairs and Drug Control
Muscat
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TO ALL DRUG STORES & LOCAL MANUFACTURES

After compliments,

Sub: GCC unified Price

We would like to inform you that any requests for appeal and reconsideration of the CIF prices
that was unified by GHC must be submitted to the Gulf Cooperation Health Council before
submitting them to our directorate, this will facilitate and speed up their review by the relevant
technical committees.

Yours faithfully,

Cc: Director of Drug control
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Director of Pharmacy
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P.O. Box: 393 Muscat - Postal Code: 100 - Tel: 22357111 - Fax: 22358489
W dgpa_dc Email: dg-padc@moh.gov.om




